
Circular 21/2025-26        16-07-2025 

GOPI BIRLA MEMORIAL SCHOOL 

Welcome to the PTA to Whatsapp Group and Term 1 Meeting Schedule 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to welcome the newly elected Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) members 

for the academic year 2025–26 to the official PTA WhatsApp group. We look forward to 

your active participation, valuable suggestions, and continued support in working together for 

the growth and well-being of our students. 

We sincerely thank all outgoing PTA members for their dedication and valuable 

contributions over the past year. Your involvement has been greatly appreciated. 

We also request the former PTA members who are not part of this year’s committee to 

kindly exit the group, to help us streamline communication and ensure the group is limited 

to current PTA members only. 

Additionally, please note that the Term 1 PTA Meeting is scheduled to be held on Friday, 

25 July 2025.  

Timings: 

Pre-Primary Section: 9.00 AM to 9.30 AM 

Primary Section: 10.00 AM to 10.30 AM 

Seccondary Section: 11.30 AM to 12 NOON 

PTA members are requested to share the points to be discussed in the meeting by Tuesday, 22 

July 2025 via mail to gbms.principal@gmail.com  keeping 

veena.shrivastava@birlaopenminds.com in CC. 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. 

 

Thanks and regards, 

Mrs. Madhu Wadke 

Principal 
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